
 
Minutes of Dalry Community Council meeting 

held in Dalry Community Centre 
at 7 p.m. on Monday --4th March 2019------------------------- 

 
 
Welcome 
 
Present 
Sheena Woodside James McCosh Jordan Robertson Julie Wales Catherine 
McClintock Myra Sim Sadie Greer 
 
In Attendance 
David Cooper Arthur Friels Hazel Glen C Pieraccini {NAC} John Higgins Allan Wright 
H. Harkness   Cllr Joy Brahim 
 
Apologies Todd Ferguson Robert Barr 
 
1. Minutes of the Last Meeting 
Submitted the Minutes of the last meeting held on 4th February 
2019_________________. 
Agreed to approve the Minutes of the last meeting (subject to any amendments 
agreed).Motion proposed by James McCosh and seconded by Julie Wales 
 
 2  Matters Arising   
 It was noted that there has been an improvement in the cleaning of the 
pavements by Farrans and North St and Main St are improved   
 
 3  Police Report 
     

 

Data collated between  04/02/2019 and 04/03/2019 . 

 

202 calls to police resulting in 31 crime reports being raised. 

Same time period - Last year 170 calls / last month 183 calls 

 

1. Drug Dealing and Drug Misuse –  1                 Total:   1 

 

2. Violence and Antisocial Behaviour –              Total:  28 

Assaults 3 / Noise 5/ Disturb 6 / Damage 5   

Public nuisance: 9 of which 9 Youth related    

 

3. Dishonesty – Thefts -  Inc. Housebreakings – Total: 13 

Theft 8/ H/B 3/ Vehicle crime 2 



 

4. Road Safety/Road Crime –                             Total:  33 

Road traffic Collisions 4 / Matters 24 / offences 5 

 

 

Priority 1 and 2 calls – 48 

Missing Persons –Calls 4 

Concern for Person  –Calls 5 

 

 

 
 

 4  Treasurers Report 
 
      No change from previous meeting 
 
7   Correspondence 
 
     Jordan  Robertson reported that he has received details of  the results 
recorded by Speed Cameras at Blair Road Vennel St and Townend St  It 
was observed that these figures were obtained in 2017 and need to be 
updated. It was suggested that the Vennel St speed bumps are to low to be 
sufficiently effective There was a complaint from a resident near to Dalry 
Primary that parents are now parking on Putyan which causes congestion 
and inconvenience to residents 
 
8  Presentation 
      
   Claire from NAC Waste Management gave a comprehensive and          
informative talk about waste management and current plans and changes 
to improve recycling and waste collection in North Ayrshire. 
 
 9   Licencing 
 
    None 
 
10 Correspondence 
 
    Sheena Woodside advised that she had received a request from Jenny 
Baker who wishes to come to a DCC meeting to show the proposals for 
the Kilbirnie North Shore Scheme. 



11  AOCB 
 
Mr                    from Kilbirnie confirmed that he wishes to have a 
Facebook page for thre three towns and would be pleased to receive info 
from Dalry. It was agreed that DalryCC should be included in the 
heading. 
 
    
12. Date of Next Meeting 
The next meeting of the Community Council will be held on _1stth of April 2019____ 
at Dalry Community Centre 7.00 PM 
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